
 

 

 

Children’s National Medical Center, locally referred to as Children’s Hospital, 

is the only exclusive provider of pediatric care in the Washington, Metropolitan 

area.  

 

Many children in the hospital require fresh blood or special rare types of red blood 

cells. Red blood cells, platelets, and plasma are in constant demand for victims of 

accidents, cancer treatments, blood diseases, and many types of surgery. 

 
Please take a few minutes from your busy schedule and donate lifesaving blood 

for the patients at Children’s National. Your blood donation brings hope during 

the holidays. 
 

  St Matthew's Cathedral, DC 
1725 Rhode Island Ave, NW  

          Washington, DC 20036 

 

Date:  Sunday, February 9, 2014 

                               Time: 09:00am to 2:00pm 

 

To schedule an appointment online: 

https://www.cnmcblooddonor.com/ 

or call 

(202) 476-5437 

 

For more information about the Bloodmobile, visit: 

www.childrensnational.org/donateblood. 

Donate blood for all the little reasons!  

The purpose of life is not to be happy – but to matter, to be productive, to be useful, to have it 

make some difference that you have lived at all.- Leo Rosten 
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